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12th February 2021,
Dear Parents/ Carers

Today we finish school for half term. Online Learning through Google Classroom and Tapestry will start back up on Monday 22nd February.
On our return to school on Monday 22nd February school will continue to only be open for vulnerable children and children of critical keyworkers. The government is expected to make a decision shortly about plans for returning to school but no exact date has been confirmed yet.
For families who have been receiving Free School Meal vouchers the government will not be providing these over the half term holiday. Instead we have been informed that Rochdale Local Authority will be organising vouchers for families who are Eligible for free school Meals. Each eligible child will receive a £20 voucher through the post. The vouchers will be posted from the council, so schools will not be dealing with this scheme.
The Edenred Free School Meal vouchers will return for the first two weeks back after half term. Schools are not allowed to order the vouchers in advance but will receive an email with a time slot to order vouchers for families. This means the Free School Meal vouchers may not be ready for downloading or collecting on Monday 22nd February. Greenbank will keep parents who are eligible for the Edenred vouchers updated on when the vouchers will be available.
If you are a family who currently does not receive Free School Meal support but you feel you may be eligible please check the Rochdale Council website below and type in Free School Meals. If you wish to apply for Free School Meals you can also collect a form from Greenbank Primary. School is happy to send the form to the Local Authority on your behalf once it has been completed.
http://www.rochdale.gov.uk/
We hope everyone has a lovely half term and keeps safe.
Kind regards
Mrs Hartley and Mrs Walsh
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